
NOTICE OF VACANCY IN ELECTIVE OFFICE 

(Government Code Section 1780) 

 

 

  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a vacancy in the office of Director of the 

ORANGE COVE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, which vacancy occurred by reason of the resignation 

of Director Harvey A. Bailey, Division Ⅰ, effective September 14, 2022. Information related to the 

filling of this vacancy is available at the District’s office located at 1130 Park Blvd., Orange Cove, 

CA 93646.  

 

 
Fergus Morrissey, Engineer Manager  

               Orange Cove Irrigation District  

 

           

 

 

 

POSTED ON: September 23, 2022 

 

 

 

BY: Keith W Clem 

 


